
 
 

 

To,                                                                                                                                          01st July, 2021 
The Corporate Relations Department                                                                            
BSE Limited  
Phiroz Jeejeebhoy Towers,  
25th Floor, Dalal Street, 
Mumbai-400001  
 
 
Dear Sir, 

Script Code: 531017 

Sub: Closure of Trading Window. 

Pursuant to the SEBI (Prohibition of Insider Trading) Regulations, 2015, as amended from time 

to time, we would like to inform that the trading window of the Company shall remain closed 

for all a designated person or class of designated persons of the Company from 01st July 2021 

till completion of 48 hours from the announcement to the Stock Exchange of the financial 

Results of the company for the Quarter ended 30th June, 2021   

The date of meeting of the Board of Directors to approve the financial results of the Company 

for the quarter ended 30th June, 2021 will be informed in due course. 

 

This is for your kind information and record please. 

Thanking You, 

Yours Faithfully, 
For ARIHANT'S SECURITIES LIMITED  
 

 

NISHIKANT MOHANLAL CHOUDHARY   
MANAGING DIRECTOR 
DIN: 02142746  
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